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Disclaimer

The statement and conclusions in this report are those of the contractor and not necessarily those
of the Mobile Source Air Pollution Reduction Review Committee (MSRC) or the South Coast
Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD). The mention of commercial products, their
sources or their uses in connection with material reported is not to be construed as either an
actual or implied endorsement of such products.



Final Report

Public Works has chosen to pursue projects that will result in improved air quality throughout
the County and enhance the overall quality of life for all residents. The projects implemented by
Public Works represent the continuing commitment to reduce vehicle emissions and improve the
air quality within the South Coast Air Basin and our local communities.

The purpose of this project was to purchase two alternative fuel vehicles to replace older,
propane powered equipment. The vehicles purchased were two street sweepers, both fueled by
compressed natural gas. Public Works sought out a partnership with Haaker Equipment
Company to purchase the new alternative fuel vehicles. The two units were ordered on May 25,
2011 and were placed into service by August 29, 2012. The vehicles replaced are sold at a
public auction 60 days of new vehicle deliveries.

The acquisition of these vehicles helped to reduce hydrocarbons emissions by 89 percent and
nitrogen oxide (NOXx) by 89 percent.

Public Works has monitored the performance of the two alternative fuel sweepers purchased
under this grant. Issues experienced included a fuel leak and the reinstallation of the exhaust flex
pipe. Public Works plans to continue observing the vehicles and will report any performance
issues to the manufacturer/dealer.

Originally, this grant was awarded for the purchase of three CNG heavy duty trucks. The
contract was later amended to reduce the number of vehicles to two and to substitute the trucks
with CNG street sweepers.
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